
North Shoal Creek 
Neighborhood Association 

General Meeting 

DATE: Oct. 19, 1993 

PRESIDING: Jerry Oakes, President 

Treasurer's Report: Harold Anderson, Treasurer $305.00 

OLD BUSINESS: 
Jerry Oakes reviewed the activities regarding the Association's 
objection to the zoning change that has been requestd by the owner 
of the Spectrum Cneter on Burnet road. The current appeal filed by 
the Association has been denied. Jery stated he has filed a second 
appeal. 

A complaint was voiced regarding the 'wash board' street at Steck 
and Briarwood, and also located in front of the roller rink. The 
city as received the Association's concern, but no action has 
occured. 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Tomas Rodriques: Phillips Petroleum has funds available that could 
be acquired by the Association and Pillow to purchase trees for the 
neighborhood. 

A recent Bond Issue has provided funds that has been earmarked for 
L the Pillow Playground. First $16K and then a second $60K. 

Jerry Oakes will bring it to their attention that Pillow needs 
sidewalks in the front. 

The City of Austin has 'flip flopped' on who is responsible to mow 
the ditches and small creeks: now it is the home owner. 

The meeting ended with a discussion of neighborhood issues with two 
Austin Police officers (Farns and Thompson) from the Northwest Sub 
Station. 

Signed. 
Lynda C. Oakes, Secretary 


